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MEETING OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE PINEBROOK HOMEOWNERS’ ASSOCIATION

AUGUST 4, 2010 - 7:00 P.M. – GORGOZA MUTUAL WATER COMPANY
7950 PINEBROOK ROAD, PARK CITY, UTAH 84098
THOSE PRESENT: 
Ted Barnes, Lisa Fizer, Troy Duffin, Mike Jamison, and Cory McNeely.



Dan Schofield, Holly Smith and David Hedderly-Smith were absent.

Ted brought the meeting to order.
1. Minutes from the June 2nd board of directors meeting were reviewed.  Lisa made the motion to approve.  Mike seconded.  Vote all in favor.
2. Financial statements at and for the six months ended June 30, 2010 were reviewed.  General discussion followed.  It was noted that there have been complaints about the condition of the tennis court net.  It was noted that the HOA does have another net available, but that if the condition of that net is also poor, there are funds available to purchase a new net.
3. Ted noted that a hearing for the Baird lawsuit was schedule for Thursday, September 16th.  
4. The draft of the Pinebrook rental property violation letter from Brady Rasmussen was discussed.  The board was generally displeased with the grammatical and typographical errors in the letter.  Ted noted he discussed the matter with Craig Hoggan, and that he sincerely apologized for the errors.  Craig further assured Ted that no communications would leave there office without his personal review and approval.  A revised letter will be forthcoming.
5. Cory discussed the home at 3633 Sunridge Dr. that has fallen into disrepair and has elicited complaints from the neighbors.  Ted noted that the most common recourse would be to file a lawsuit to abate the nuisance, but that a better alternative would be to contact the mortgage holder about the condition of the property.
6. Security issues in Pinebrook were discussed in general.  It was noted that Dan has suggested security camera monitoring throughout the subdivision.  Ted suggested we table the discussion for the next board meeting.

7. The next board meeting was scheduled for Wednesday, September 8th rather than September 1st.

8. No other matters of business voted upon.  Meeting adjourned.
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